
Travel and Construction Update 
 

Beginning the morning of Wednesday, July 2, the Going-to-the-Sun Road will be fully open to public travel. 
 
Expect up to 30-minute delays during nighttime construction (10 p.m. to 2  a.m. and 2:30 a.m. to 6 a.m.) on the 
west side of the road between the West Tunnel and Haystack Creek  (3.5 miles).  Even during non-
construction hours, expect one-lane directional travel and a narrow corridor. 
 
During the July 4th weekend (Thursday-Saturday) no nighttime delays  will be in effect. The 4-hour delays will 
resume Sunday, July 6 at 10 p.m.  Closure points will be at the West Tunnel and Haystack Creek. 
 
The St. Mary Visitor Center is open, however construction continues on a small portion of the parking area. 
 
All transit operations resume for this summer's season on July 3rd. 
 
 

OTHER PARK ROADS 
 

All other park roads are open, with the exception of parts of the Inside North Fork Road.  Conditions can 
abruptly change.  Please call 1-406-888-7800 for current information. 
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